RAC 1/10/23

Attendance: Austin Smith, Damion Clements, Peter Morris, Beth Cooke, Christine McGee, Lindsey White, Chelsea Loughran, Drew Locke, Absent: Krista Edwards

Meeting began 4:00

- 1. Approved minutes December 19, 2022
- 2. Open Space Recreation Plan- late November Jeff met with our group, open space plan happens every 7 years. The last plan was ino 2015, Christine and Chelsea met with the open space committee on 1/10/23 from 11-1. They reviewed the draft with the committee and all edits are due on 1/11/23. Included in the draft are a number of statements that the decision on the DPW site is critical to assessing the ability or availability of the town recreation fields. Chelsea saw a few typos in the report and will have Jeff make the necessary edits.

Director's Report- Damion

- Hired COA officer will possibly start on 1/23/23, Damion provided a list of current activities. He has been in contact with Pat Riley (principal TCS), they will have 3 pickle ball courts in the school gym. Yoga is being offered on Sundays with no fee at the community center. Updates on basketball: game tomorrow on 1/11/23 for 3rd and 4th grade,
- Austin has been working on a spring event in communication with the TCS family group and Truro Vineyard
- Seasonal Jobs- The Rec Dept has asked for seasonal jobs to be posted
- Discussed the afterschool program- expanding activities, working with TCS, library,
 Castlehill to provide additional programming
- Bring programming to Truro was discussed- possibly dance instructor, karate

Walsh Presentation- Chelsea will present to the Walsh Committee, the RAC's hopes for the property. She has put together a short presentation to give. Highlighting some wants and needs of recreation. The hope is for a soccer field due to Snow's field in limbo, along with walking trails, benches, a shelter etc.

Meeting adjourned at 530

